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	 Earlier this month we made the trip out to Colo-
rado for Cru’s bi-annual national Staff Conference. It was 
an awesome 10 days with 4,000 other Cru staff. The four 
topics of engagement were:
- Continued commitment to share the Good News
- Our movement toward ethnic diversity
- Building partnerships among Cru and other orgs
- Taking the gospel beyond our borders
We gained incredible wisdom about a multitude of things. 
But there are two that resonate with us the most. First, 
we must keep Jesus as our first love and priority! 
Second, God is very passionate about ethnic diversity 
among the body of Christ. We want to reflect God’s love 
by seeking the good of all people, despite ethnicity. We’re 
all made in God’s image and get our worth from Him.
We welcome your prayer for us in these areas in the 
coming year. Thanks for partnering with us!
				    Gratefully,
				    Matt & Jenny
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